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?_httlrnle |Blrldl%e work disrupts traffic on Highway 63

Fort McMurray... Testing on the Athabasca River Bridge will reduce traffic on Highway 63
northbound to one lane in Fort McMurray starting June 29 at 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. on June 30,
weather permitting.

The work will include testing of the bridge deck to determine the timelines for future
rehabilitation and repair work. Wide loads are requested to use alternate routes.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists
are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers
are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Dave Besuyen

Bridge Materials Engineer

Alberta Transportation

780-415-1037

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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